Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Legislation Committee
ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS ON NOTICE

Department of Transport and Regional Services

CASA
Supplementary Budget Estimates 2000-2001, (30 May 2001)


Question: 
CASA 31

Topic: 
Bryan Griffin medical case – CASA file 

Hansard Page/Written Question on Notice: 278

Senator O’Brien asked:  
He suggests that CASA will not answer his questions.  What do you say to that?  Perhaps you would like to take that on notice and give us a considered response? 

Answer:

The Aviation Medical Section received an on-forwarded copy of Mr Griffin’s email from the Authority’s Public Relations Department on 6 September 2000.  The Section replied to him on 7 September 2000, informing him that the medical issue he raised was not one which could be suitably dealt with by e-mail and advised him to write to the Aviation Medical Section with any specific queries.  

On 23 November 2000, Mr Griffin requested that CASA provide him with a copy of his aviation medicine file.  A copy of Mr Griffin’s file was provided to him on 24 November 2000. 
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